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Brief Report on the National Level Workshop on ‘‘Assessment and Accreditation Process’’ 

organized by Internal Quality Assurance Cell (IQAC), Kannada University, Hampi, Vidyaranya in 

collaboration with National Assessment and Accreditation Council(NAAC), Bangalore on 1st and 2nd 

December 2020.  

The National level workshop inauguration was held at ‘Mantapa Sabhangana’ of University on 

1st December 2020. The program started with the welcome and introductory speech by Dr. A. Mohana 

Kuntar, Director, IQAC. He explained the need and outline of the two days workshop. The Inaugural 

address was delivered by Dr. Ganesh Hegde, NAAC adviser, spoke about the objective of maintaining 

Intellectual and Physical Quality of HEI’s. Dr. S.C. Ramesh, H’ble Vice-Chancellor of the University 

was on chair. Dr. Amiyakumar Rath and Dr. Ponmudiraj, NAAC advisers attended as Chief guests of 

the programme. Dr. A. Subbanna Rai, Registrar of the University was also present on the stage. 

The first session started with the introductory and inspiring speech of Dr. Amiyakumar Rath 

spoke on Teaching Learning Evaluations, Programme Outcomes, Governance, Leadership and 

Management. 



Next address was followed by Dr. Ganesh Hegde. He discussed the distribution of Metrics and 

Key Indicators across criteria. Curricular aspects, Research Innovation and Extension. He also 

explained the Annual Quality Assurance Report(AQAR). 

After him Dr. Ponmudiraj discussed the student support and progression, Alumni Association, 

Institutional Values and Best Practices. He also explained uploading the information’s in website is 

one of the best methods to preserve the documents of respective periods. 

In the workshop session, intensive interaction with the participants and all the queries were 

answered by the NAAC advisers. The workshop was very fruitful in the sense that every participant 

got a clear idea regarding the process of NAAC for universities. Opinion was delivered on behalf of 

participants by Dr. Rahamat Tarikere, Professor and Dr. Amaresh Yatgal, Associate Professor. 

The workshop was concluded by vote of thanks from Mrs. D. Prabha, Assistant. Director, 

IQAC.  She expressed special gratitude to the NAAC Advisers for their informative and useful 

presentations with PPT. She also expressed gratitude to the university administration for their constant 

encouragement and support in conducting the workshop. More than 65 persons actively participated 

and many others joined through online. 

 

    

      

     


